
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
For February, we would like to collect warm clothing  

which includes hats, gloves, scarves and socks. 
 

Deliver your items to the church office during the week  
or place in the basket on Sunday mornings. 

 

We also welcome monetary donations to go toward the purchase of  

backpacks and Bibles.  Designate your donation as ‘Backpacks.’ 

CHURCH MISSION PROJECTS 
 

•  Clothes Closet:  Next Date TBD 
 

•  Harnett Food Pantry:  collecting non-perishable foods and egg cartons 

 Needed for February- - Peanut Butter 
    You may also make a monetary donation to Memorial  

    Baptist Church and put ‘Food Pantry’ on the memo line. 
 

•  Buddy Backpack:  collecting “nab crackers” 

      [cheese with cheese or cheese with peanut butter] 
     You may also make a monetary donation to Memorial Baptist  

    Church and put ‘Buddy Backpack’ on the memo line. 

 

 

 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

MARCH 24, 2023 


